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         MEETING OF THE BOARD OF REGISTRARS OF VOTERS  
 
 
 

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2020       

322 CONCORD ROAD 

LOWER TOWN HALL 

10:30AM 
 
 

 
Agenda: To tally and add to the official count, votes on the Federal Write-In 
Ballots and mailed ballots from overseas received after the polls closed, 
postmarked by the day of the election and received in the Town Clerk’s Office  
no later than 5 PM on November 13, 2020.  
 
 
As the Town Offices remain closed to the public we respectfully ask that observers 
register by emailing townclerk@sudbury.ma.us or calling the office at (978) 639-
3351 in advance of the Meeting of the Board of Registrars. The wearing of facial 
coverings will be requested. 
 
 Please contact the Town Clerk’s Office with any questions. 
 
 

 
 
 November 10, 2020 
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